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I support strong cap and trade investment policy. I support strong climate legislation for
Oregon’s future. We are experiencing the impacts of the climate crisis in Oregon. We need
you to act strongly this year.

Thank you,

Glenda Goodrich
240 Bush Street S
Salem, OR 97302

Mixed Media Artist & SoulCollage(r) Facilitator
www.glendagoodrich.com
"Let the beauty we love be what we do." Rumi
I humbly acknowledge that I live on the land of the Kalapuya






